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UNIVERSITY OF RHODE I[SLAND
OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Ta: Professor Stephen B. Wood Date: March 12, 1973

?W’e Werner A. Baum, President

I have approved Senate Bill 72-73--22, the first report
of the University College Policy Committee. I have done so, however,
with the understanding (shared by the University College Policy Committee)
that implementation of certain portions of the bill will be deferred to phase
in with the recruitment program for students entering in February 1974

or later.
Wi

hgo

cc: Dean J. W. Eastwood
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